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Errata No.2 to the Chief Executive Officer & General 
Manager’s Report and Recommendation on Rates and 
Services March 16, 2017 
SMUD has identified a minor correction to the Chief Executive Officer & General Manager’s Report and 
Recommendation on Rates and Services dated March 16, 2017 (GM Report).  The GM Report is amended 
as follows: 

 
1) Amend Section 20.0 of the Environmental Assessment on page 82 of Volume 1 to read: 

“It can be seen with certainty that there is no possibility that the proposed action to update the name 
and description of the Green Pricing Options could have a significant effect on the environment. 
Therefore, this proposed action is not subject to CEQA.” 
 

 

 


	May 18, 2017
	A Sacramento Municipal Utility District Publication
	Chief Executive Officer & General Manager’s Report and Recommendation on Rates and Services, Errata No. 2
	May 18, 2017
	Prepared by: Sacramento Municipal Utility District’s
	Pricing Division of Planning, Pricing, Performance & Risk
	Under the direction of: Arlen Orchard, CEO & General Manager
	For additional copies of this errata, or for information on issues included in the report, call SMUD at:1-855-736-7655
	1) Amend Section 20.0 of the Environmental Assessment on page 82 of Volume 1 to read: “It can be seen with certainty that there is no possibility that the proposed action to update the name and description of the Green Pricing Options could have a sig...

